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Dear 3rd Grade Parents,

You are invited to attend an informational session about 3rd Grade Explorers. 
Please mark your calendars for this informational meeting. I look forward to meeting you and seeing you soon.

WHO: All 3rd grade parents

WHAT: Informational session about 3rd Grade Explorers

WHERE: Media Center

WHEN: Tuesday, October 10, 2017  6:00-6:45pm
                      
                             OR	
             Tuesday, October 10, 2017   7:00-7:45pm										



If you would like to contact me, please email me at akuhns@wcpss.net   



Sincerely,



Allison Kuhns
AIG Teacher
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